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20t May, 2023

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Subject: Name Change Notification
Dear Valued Customers and Business Partners,

We are excited to announce a significant milestone in the evolution of our company. Effective 17™ May
2023, Agilrom Scientific SRL will be changing its name to Altium International SRL.

This decision is part of our strategic growth plan and reflects our commitment to better serve you and
adapt to the evolving business landscape. While the name changes, we assure you that our dedication to
providing exceptional products/services and maintaining strong relationships with our valued customers
and partners remains unwavering.

The new name, Altium International SRL, captures our vision for the future and represents our ongoing
commitment to innovation, excellence, and customer satisfaction. We believe this change will further
strengthen our position in the market and enable us to better align our brand with our core values and
objectives.

It is important to note that this name change will not impact any aspects of our business operations or
the high-quality products/services we deliver. Our office address, contact numbers, and company
registration details, including Bank Accounts, will all remain the same. Rest assured, and our dedicated
team will continue to provide you with the same level of professionalism and reliability you have come to
expect from us.

While the name change takes effect immediately, our mail addresses will transition over the next few
months. During this transitional period, we understand the importance of minimizing disruption to our
valued customers and partners. You can continue to use our existing mail addresses for now, and they will
remain active during the transition. Any correspondence sent to the old mail addresses will still reach us
and be handled promptly. However, please start updating your records and using the new mail addresses
as soon as they become available.

As we transition to our new name, we kindly request you to update your records accordingly. All future
communications, invoices, contracts, and other business interactions should reflect the new company
name, Altium International SRL.
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We value your trust and support in Agilrom Scientific SRL, and we are confident that this name change
will only enhance our ability to meet and exceed your expectations. We remain dedicated to building
lasting partnerships and providing exceptional products/services that drive your success.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our
administration department at office@agilrom.ro

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration.

Sincerely,
Mihaela Margareta Badea
General Manager
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